

WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS

Governor Tony Evers / Secretary Jared Hoy

Kettle Moraine Correctional Institution

MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 18, 2025

TO: PIOCs & Staff

FROM: Kurt Vossekuil, CMSD

SUBJECT: Visiting Room Vending Machines

Beginning on Monday, May 19, 2025, visitors will only be allowed to bring a credit card into the institution to purchase items from the vending machines. Cash will no longer be allowed to be brought into the institution.

KMCI will not be responsible for lost credit cards.

Thank you.